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The following Guiding Principles will be taken into consideration when Brettzky’s 

Hockey Challenge has been requested to donate funds: 

• Organizations and groups will be primarily considered for donations. 

However, individual youths may also be eligible on a limited basis. 

• Organizations and individual youths must be in the greater Viking area. 

• Priority for donations will be given to organizations involved in youth sports and 

activities and individual youths involved in sports. 

• Organizations who contribute to the wellness of the community and the 

quality of life of residents of the Viking area will also be given consideration. 

• Donated funds must be used for a specific project or needs. 

• Brettzky’s Hockey Challenge requests Organizations receiving funds provide the 

Brettzky recognition. For example, a 15-30 second video clip of how you used 

your donation or other social media recognition.   

• Funds must be used by Dec 31, 2025. 

• Applications will be accepted until October 31, 2024. The Brettzky’s 

committee will make decisions on donations by November 15, 2024. 

• Organizations who receive funds will be expected to volunteer at the event. 

• The person named as Contact on the application form will be required to come (or 

find a substitute) to the Volunteer Orientation Meeting in June 2025, provide the 

Brettzky’s committee with a list of your volunteers and be the liaison the between 

the Brettzky’s committee and your organization. 

• If you receive funds and cannot use the funds for the intended purpose, please 

contact the Brettzky’s Hockey Challenge committee. 

 


